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A note from the principal; 
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We would like to acknowledge the Wiradjuri
People, Traditional Custodians of the land

on which we gather and pay our respects to
their Elder’s past, present and emerging.

Mrs Hopper

Welcome back to another exciting term at Barmedman Public School!         
 I hope you all had a restful break and are ready for the wonderful opportunities

that lie ahead. It’s always a pleasure to see our students returning with
enthusiasm and energy, ready to learn and grow together.

I am thrilled to announce that our new school uniforms have arrived! These
uniforms will not only keep us warm during the winter months but also help us

look sharp as we represent our school with pride. We appreciate your support in
ensuring that our students wear them with confidence.

I would also like to extend my heartfelt thanks to our parents and students who
participated in the ANZAC Day march. Your attendance and respect during this

significant event truly reflect the strong values of our school community.
As we move through the term, we have many exciting activities coming up. Year
4 students will be engaging in a Maths Olympiad online competition, as well as a

Spelling Bee and debating. 
Additionally, we will be attending Cross Country in Weethalle, Simultaneous Story
Time, Walk Safely to School Day, and school photos will take place in week 6 so,

get those haircuts booked. 
We also look forward to observing Sorry Day and celebrating NAIDOC Week with

various events, by joining with our surrounding schools. 
Don't forget our regular assemblies and the much-anticipated Attendance

Rewards Excursion to Wagga to watch a movie and go bowling!
Please remember to keep an eye on School Bytes for all the latest updates on

activities, notes, and events. 
Your involvement is essential, and together, we can make this term a memorable one

for our students.
Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to our school community.

Let’s make this term an amazing one!
Warm regards,



Outstanding Effort Assembly Term One 2025
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Anzac Day
April 25, 2025

We will always remember them.

LEST WE FORGET


